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Comments: To the Forest Service:

 

My family and I urge you to keep and protect the wild character of the Mount Timpanogos Wilderness.  Adding

structures and allowing helicopters into the area is not conducive to keeping MT Wilderness wild.

 

We have always enjoyed the quote we once heard from a man who was speaking about Grizzly bears in the wild.

He said, "Why do you think they call it WILDerness?" 

 

 When people head into the mountains and forests, they should be able to experience the environs of a non-

urban setting. Keeping the MT Wilderness wild will be a boon for future generations. Please allow people,

present and future, to have a full wilderness experience.  Please allow the Quinoset Hut to deteriorate and

decline due to the elements. Let the Hut fade away as nature intended. 

 

Thank you.

 

Sincerely,

 

The Kelly Family

 

 


